Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One announces a public meeting and invites everyone to attend.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, June 28, 2011, 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Lee Civic Center Clubhouse, 11831 Bayshore Road, Fort Myers, FL 33917

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This public meeting is held to provide an overview of the study process and schedule, to discuss the need for the project, and to receive input from the public about improvements to be considered for State Road 31 from State Road 80 (Palm Beach Boulevard) to north of County Road 78 (North River Road) in Lee County.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this meeting is asked to advise the Florida Department of Transportation at least seven days before the meeting by contacting: Ms. Gwen G. Pipkin, Senior Project Manager, Phone: (863)519-2375, gwen.pipkin@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact: The Florida Department of Transportation using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.

For more information, please contact: Ms. Gwen Pipkin at the above phone number or email address or visit the website: www.sr31Leecounty.com.
